
 

 

 

Telemedicine Instructions 

We are now offering telemedicine services. When you call to schedule an appointment or concern, you 
may be offered a telemedicine visit if deemed appropriate by your physician. Your insurance will be 
billed similar to a regular visit at the office. Thirty minutes before your visit, if you are email and/or text 
enabled, you will be sent a link to connect at the time of your visit. If you are not text or email enabled, 
you can access your visit by logging into your patient portal which can be found on the NOGC website. 
Please have internet accessibility during the visit. Before connecting with the physician, you will be 
asked to confirm consent for telemedicine services and record vitals (blood pressure, pulse, height, 
weight, etc.) If you have trouble logging into your portal, please contact our office for assistance.  

 

If you have the Healow app by eClinicalWorks, you can use this for your telemedicine visit. 


